
 
Olie’s Place 
Tamuning 
 
June 16, 2020 
 

PCOR2 REOPENING BUSINESS PLAN 
 

Olie’s Place staff and management are fully committed to maintaining a COVID free 
environment in accordance with DPHSS guidelines based on the following: 
 

1. Seating will be placed and maintained at six feet spacing to insure social 
distancing. 
 

2. Temperatures will be checked prior to entry to the space. 
 

3. Staff will be trained to clean and dis-infect before and after each transaction or 
inter-action with customers.  Cleaning will include doors, bathrooms, tables and 
countertops. 
 

4. Notices will be placed at the entry and in the toilets to remind both customers and 
staff to adhere to all policies. 
 

5. Hand sanitizer will be available upon entry and accessible locations within the 
premises. 
 

6. Facemasks will be required for entry and at all times when interaction is required. 
 

7. Occupancy will be limited to 25% of capacity or up to 10 people, whichever is 
greater. 
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ofelia Bailey 
Owner 
Olie’s Place 


